
Quick Notes: Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, September 8, 2020 

 

 

 During a public hearing, the Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) passed its 

budget, without a tax increase, that includes $132,532,098 in expenditures and 

$132,756,785 in revenue. 

 

 At the request of the Madison County Election Commission, the Board approved 

purchasing additional scanners and voting machines for the upcoming election.  In 

addition, the Board acknowledged House Bill 842, which provides increases in pay for 

election commissioners and poll managers for upcoming elections. 

 

 The Board approved re-subdivision of The Shores at Caroline, Phase 1. 

 

 The Board approved repairing the Rankin Road Bridge, west of Sharon Road, for 

approximately $191,802. 

 

 The Board approved purchasing asphalt to be used to pave parts of Endris Road for 

$90,000. 

 

 The Board approved paving portions of Providence Drive for approximately  

$19,386. 

 

 The Board approved naming of a private road, within the Mega Site, as Madison County 

Parkway. 

 

 The Board approved to continue the relationship between the County and JH&H 

Architects for $8,500 to continue efforts to provide additional space for Circuit and 

County Courts. 

 

The next Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting is scheduled for 

September 14, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 


